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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

Merry Christmas! 
Port Authority CEO Rick Platt said, 
“From our Port Authority family 
and from the Platt family, please 
accept best wishes for a Merry 
Christmas, a Happy New Year, and 
a joyful holidays! 

GO TO:   Online Message Center 

Open House a Hit 
A record crowd mingled local, 
state, and federal officials with 
community leaders, vendors, and customers.  It was the 13th year 
in a row the Port Authority has held the event in its administrative 
building. 

GO TO:   Facebook  

Heath’s Hot Corner Getting Hotter 
With xperion now occupying their new building at the corner of 
Kaiser Drive and James Parkway, Southgate wrapping up 
construction on their newest 50,000 sq. ft. spec building, and 
earthwork underway for the new MISTRAS Group state-of-the-art 
laboratory and offices, the activity at Heath’s Hot Corner is hot 
indeed.  2015 promises to keep the pace.  Stay tuned! 

GO TO:   Heath's Hot Corner 

 


